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SCDMV ACCEPTING PREPAID APPLICATIONS 
FOR “I BELIEVE” LICENSE PLATES ONLINE

Blythewood, SC - The South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles (SCDMV) 
announced today that it is accepting prepaid applications for the “I Believe” license plate. 
The new plate, which was established by legislation, can be viewed at the SCDMV 
website.

Customers may submit a prepaid application for the “I Believe” license plate 
online at www.scdmvonline.com for a fee of $5.00. SCDMV field offices are not 
accepting the prepaid applications.

For a more information about the “I Believe” license plate and other online 
services, customers may visit the SCDMV Web site at www.scdmvonline.com.
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